
 

 

 

 

  September 11, 2023 

 

Dear Mayor, Council and staff of Caledon 

 

Re: Items 10.1 and 10.2 of the September 12th 2023 agenda 

 

Many letters have been sent in the past looking for council to NOT support this 

development and more recently to NOT consider the sale of the land more commonly 

known as Brock St. Recent incidents on Hwy 10 prove how dangerous the Hwy is. To 

add a development of 27 townhouses right on Hwy 10, adding to the congestion of the 

intersection and increasing the population who will need to cross the Hwy both on foot 

and by car is a negative impact that does not need to happen. Selling Brock St. opens 

a can of worms, we don’t need to open the can. Please consider leaving Brock St. as it 

is.  

 

Thank you 

 

Kate Hepworth 

Caledon Village Association 


